
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
DATE OF COMMITTEE: 21st June 2017 

 
COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
 
From: Daniel Chapman 
Sent: 31 March 2017 9:09 PM 
To: Liz Hobden 
Cc: Karen Barford 
Subject: Fwd: Brighton College Developments 
 
Dear Liz, 
 
I have received the below email from a resident who has concerns over planning 
application BH2017/00482. Please would you take this in to consideration going forward with 
the planning application and I would request that this is heard at a full planning meeting if it is 
not already scheduled to be. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Daniel 
 
Councillor Daniel Chapman, Queen’s Park Ward 
Brighton and Hove City Council 
Chair - Children, Young People and Skills Committee 
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